



Revere Music Parents Association Meeting Minutes– December 5, 2023


Attendees: Jen Palmer, Shawn Grandon, Katie Gehring, Marianne Grandon, Hillary Steiger, Susannah Schultz, 
Kelly Heider, Bob Cook, Jennifer Restivo, Marissa Wynne, Josh Jancha, Robyn Jancha, Tom Chiera, Montana 
Fassnacht, Amy Raubenolt, Kim Morel


Welcome and President’s Report – Jennifer Palmer

Jennifer called the meeting to order at 7 p.m.


Band/Choir Council Presidents Report –  Julia Grandon

• Pep Band starting for Basketball games

• Band room decorated for the holidays

• Bands are preparing for the Winter Concert on December 12


Directors’ Report – Joshua Bowman, Tom Chiera, Sierra Pabon, Katie Pflueger

Band- Tom Chiera/Montana Fassnacht

• Winter Concerts are scheduled for: 


•RHS Band 12/12

•RMS Band 12/14

•All Choir 12/13

•Orchestra 12/7


• 5th grade band is working on a video project before break

• Piccolo Christmas is this Saturday

• 6 HS students represented Revere at University of Akron last weekend

• Students are encouraged to participate in Solo and Ensemble contest in February- information came 

home today with students.


Vice Presidents Report –Shawn Grandon

• Shawn attended the most recent Board of Education meeting. Revere will not have a need for a levy for 

some time.


Secretary’s Report – Katie Gehring

• The November minutes were distributed via email. Hillary Steiger motioned to approve the minutes. 

Robyn Jancha and Kelly Heider seconded the motion. 


Treasurer’s Report – Kathy Torma/Carol Kraynak

• Settling the RMS band fundraiser.

• Updated report will be produced next month. Everything has been balanced through November


Communications – Pam Cadile- no report




CHAIRPERSONS REPORTS


Hospitality- Jen Restivo

Jen will bring in poinsettias for the Winter Music Concerts starting on December 7 through the 14.


Uniforms- Marianne Grandon

Band students were fitters for concerts attire. Formalwear was sent home with students for the Concert 
Band Season.




New Business


NYC Fundraising

• Survey was sent late last week to solicit interest on three fundraising options:

• Browns game 12/28- 4 p.m.-5:30 report time

• RMPA will run concession stands at the Browns Game on 12/28. The report time will be between 

4-5:30 

• RMPA will receive portion of proceeds + tips

• Volunteers will need to wear black pants, any shirt, non skid shoes, ball cap

• Need minimum of 7 to staff  the stand and if there are additional volunteers, RMPA can pick up 

additional stands

• Parking available for volunteers.

• 5 teens can participate (16 +) with every adult volunteer

• Other ideas included Night at the Races and Pancake Breakfast. RMPA would need to determine 

logistics and support for these events.

• Jen will review survey results this week so we have an idea of interest/support

• Other fundraisers- gift card/calendar raffles, etc. may be considered

• Any funds raised will be divided among the students attending the trip

• Board will explore whether parents can forgo RMPA contribution.

• Support for individual needs may be available through Revere Foundation, Heart of Revere or the 

school. 


Motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 7:45 p.m. by Jen Restivo and seconded by Hillary Steiger


Next Meeting Date – Tuesday February 6, 2024 @ 7:00pm


